
In FY 2021, DOL continued to hold conferences and trainings via web platforms. 

DOL did not hold any conferences with costs over $100,000 in Fiscal Year 2021. 

If there are any questions concerning this reporting, or if additional information is 
required, please contact Dylan Sacchetti, Office of the Chief Financial 
Officer, sacchetti.dylan.m.@dol.gov. 
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